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EDWARD C. PORTER — P. O. Box 123, Fairview, North Carolina 28730

September 21

Dear Eliot:

1 have just gotten a photographic book 
that 1 like quite well- Portrait of a Period ,A 
Collection of Notman Photographs 1856-1915 . It 
is published by McGill University, Montreal. The 
reproductions are really very good.

We are having a phenomona of squirrels 
being run over on the highways. It seems that there 
is insuffiicent food and they are scurrying from 
the mountain areas into the piedmont.Those interested 
in helping the squirrels are asked to supply regular 
amounts of scratch earn throughout the county for 
the duration of the winter. Those most concerned 
are the hunters. I don't think it is possible to 
take care of the squirrel population and they will 
partially disapear for several years but will come 
back eventually. It is a forcast of what will happen 
to human beings with overpopulation.

Audrey and I are going out to Utah for 
about 10 days. I know you don't care very much for 
the Knees but we like Alice and I like the country 
there.I understand that Utah is Wallace country. 
Someone asked me who I was going to vote for and 
I said I didn't like any of the Candidates but that 
I felt Wallace would be a catastrophy with the RED 
NECKS in control

Are you coming back to this country for 
fall pictures?
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